Girard Academic Music Program Ms. Carsello
Mathematics Department Email: ccarsello@philasd.org
June 14, 2024 Text: 856-671-1436

Dear Parents and Guardians,

It is with great pleasure that [ welcome you and your student to the Girard Academic
Music Program for the 2024-2025 school year! My name is Ms. Carsello and I will be your
student’s Geometry teacher for the upcoming school year. This will be my third year teaching at
GAMP. As a GAMP graduate, I am honored to teach at my alma mater in the mathematics
department. I have high expectations for all my students and am dedicated to their success in our
class.

Below are the supplies that your student will need for our class this year. Some supplies,
such as protractors, compasses, and calculators, will be available to students from our classroom
set. Students are not permitted to bring calculators home with them. They may sign out a
protractor or compass as needed.

School Supplies
e 5 pencils
1 red pen
3 different color highlighters
Loose leaf paper
Pocket folder
School-provided Chromebook and charger
Recommended: straightedge
Much appreciated donations: tissues, paper towels, hand sanitizer, sanitizing wipes, 1
pack of four AAA batteries

Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to working with you and your
student during this upcoming school year! Please feel free to reach out via email or text with any
questions or concerns.

Thank you,
Ms. Carsello

Email: ccarsello@philasd.org
Text: 856-671-1436
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